
 

To our Glenview AYSO community:  

 

As of the last update 3/8/2021 Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) mandates that ALL athletes, 
coaches, referees and spectators wear masks at all times for youth sports.  

The Sports Safety Guidance pertains to all youth and adult recreational sports, including, but not limited 
to, school-based sports (high school and elementary school), travel clubs, private leagues and clubs, 
recreational leagues and centers, and park district sports programs. This guidance does NOT pertain to 
professional sports leagues or college division level sports. This guidance supersedes all previously 
issued All Sports Guidance issued from DCEO, IDPH and /or ISBE. 

The guidelines have been in flux and this regulation differs from our earlier correspondence and our fall 
season protocols. They are subject to change and we will keep you apprised if/when they do.  

The Glenview Park District, as well as neighboring park districts and other privately run athletics, are 
currently operating under these guidelines and therefore many players may be accustomed to wearing 
their masks for exercise. We understand that this may be a difficult adjustment for others.   

Masks are required for all participants and spectators.  

We appreciate the cooperation of all of our participants.  Please treat your volunteer coaches and 
referees with kindness and respect and follow the guidelines.  

The Sports Safety Guidance can be found here and we encourage you to read through them so you are 
familiar with the guidelines.  For reference we are currently in Phase 4, Level 4 as Moderate-Risk 
Outdoor Sport.  

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting season with interleague play and more than 100 new 
players joining AYSO this Spring! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Glenview AYSO Board 
info@glenviewayso.org 
https://www.glenviewayso.org/ 
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